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 The New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission public meeting began at 9:06 
a.m. on Tuesday, December 5, 2017.  Chairman Martin Honigberg, Commissioner 
Kathryn Bailey, and Commissioner Michael Giaimo were present.  The following matters 
were discussed: 
 
1. Approval of the November 9, 2017 Commission Meeting Minutes 
 

Chairman Honigberg made a minor change to the minutes that “Attorney” be 
inserted prior to David Wiesner’s name. A motion was made by Commissioner 
Bailey to approve the minutes of the November 9, 2017 Commission Meeting as 
amended.  Commissioner Giaimo seconded the motion.  The motion carried 
unanimously. 

 
2. DRM 16-829, Rulemaking - Chapter Puc 2500 Renewable Portfolio Standard 
 

Chairman Honigberg stated that minor changes were made, some at the 
suggestion of Legislative Services, to clarify and clean-up the language.  
Commissioner Bailey moved to adopt the final proposal of the 2500 rules, and 
Commissioner Giaimo seconded the motion.  The motion carried unanimously. 
 
 

3. New Business:  
 
None. 

 
4. Miscellaneous Administrative Matters:   

 
None. 
 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Commissioner Bailey and 
seconded by Commissioner Giaimo.  The motion to adjourn was approved by 
unanimous vote.  The meeting adjourned at 9:08 a.m. 
 


